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**PUBLIC NOTICE** 

 
SHAVANO CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

TEMPORARY CHANGE OF REGULAR MEETING DATE 
 

The meeting time of the May 2024 regular meeting of the Shavano Conservation District 
Board of Directors (hereafter referred to as governing body) has been changed.  The 
meeting time regularly scheduled for the second Tuesday of the month at 6:30 p.m. will be 
changed as follows:  The time has been changed to:  
 

TIME:  Tuesday, May 14, 2024 at 6:00PM. 
LOCATION:  UNCHANGED (Board Room at 102 Par Place, Montrose, 

CO)  
 
In the event that any of these dates or times changes, proper and timely notice will be given 
to the public and posted here in the USDA Office as well as in the Montrose, Ouray, Delta, 
San Miguel and Gunnison County Clerk and Recorder Offices. 
 
Where noted on the individual meeting agendas, the discussion of some topics may be held 
in executive session rather than during the portion of the meeting that is open to the public.  
If this is a regular meeting, additional topics may be discussed.  If this is a special or 
emergency meeting, the governing body’s discussion will be limited to the topics and 
executive session noted on the special or emergency meeting’s agenda. 
 
Date of Notice:  May 2, 2024 
Name of Person Preparing Notice:  Penny Bishop, District Manager 
 
 
CRS 35-70-106 – [Shavano Conservation District]…“shall be a public body corporate and a political subdivision 
of the state of Colorado and shall have all the powers and duties imposed upon such districts under the 
provision of this article.” 
 
CRS 32-1-903 (2) – “Notice of time and place designated for all regular meetings shall be posted in at least 
three public places within the limits of the special district, and, in addition, one such notice shall be posted in 
the office of the county clerk and recorder in the county or counties in which the special district is located.  Such 
notices shall remain posted and shall be changed in the event that the time or place of such regular meetings is 
changed. …” 
 


